
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE of 

CLOSURE 
 

The Town of Cobalt has closed 

All Public Access to  

All Municipal Buildings  

effective immediately including 

Cobalt Municipal Office 
UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE. 

 

At this time, staff will continue working and will 

be available by phone and email. 
 

We apologize for the inconvenience and will let 

you know when it is safe to reopen. 
 

George Othmer 

Mayor, CEMC 

Town of Cobalt 
 

 

 

Brian R. Walker 

CAO-Clerk Treasurer 

Town of Cobalt 
 


